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・Please be sure to lock your bicycle when parking it!

・Install another lock on the bicycle!

・Replace the locks with locks that are harder
for thieves to break or open!

〈How to protect your valuable bicycle〉
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☆There have been many incidents of bicycle theft!

☆Take measures to protect your bicycle!

Scam calls from foreign countries using numbers

beginning with "+1," "44," and "010" are increasing!

〈What to do when you receive a call from an unknown number〉

・Do not answer the phone!

・Do not try to call back!

・Please set your phone to not receive calls
from suspicious numbers!

・If you accidentally answer the phone, hang up immediately!
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